e, Planning,
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Environment

Peter Dunn
Sustainability Manager

Sibelco Australia Limited
PO Box 47
Dunwich, QLD, 4183

02/10/2020

Dear Mr Dunn

Tanilba Northern Dune Extension (MP09_0091)
Environmental Management Plan

| refer to the Tanilba Northern Dune Extension Environmental Management Plan (NDE EMP) which was
submitted in accordance with condition 1 of Schedule 5 of the project approval for the Tanilba Northern
Dune Extension (MP09_0091).

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it is generally consistent with
the relevant conditions.

Accordingly, the Planning Secretary has approved the plan (Revision 4.0, dated 7 September 2020).
Please ensure that the approved plan is placed on the project website at the earliest convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sarah Clibborn on 8289 6184 or via email at
sarah.clibborn@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Matthew Sprott
Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)

as nominee of the Planning Secretary
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